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           From the Station of the Exalted Ruler – Harlan Moore 

   
  First, it was an honor and privilege to represent our 
  Lodge at 155th Grand Lodge Convention in St. Louis, 
  Missouri June 30th through July 3rd.  The opening 
  ceremony featured the parade of flags, beginning 
with   flags of first responders, including law enforcement, 
firefighters, and emergency medical services. They were followed by 
the flags of all fifty states, the District of Columbia, four US territories; 
the flags of the five branches of the US armed services; the POW-MIA 
flag; the flag of Benevolent Order of Elks.  Finally, to close the parade, 
the members of the Grand Lodge Fraternal Committee escorted the 
world’s greatest symbol of freedom, the flag of the United States of 
America, to the front of the stage and paused as the assembled Elks 
recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  Not to be overlooked all the flags 
presented accompanied by the Illinois Elks Pipe & Drummers, a 
display of patriotism and pageantry to match any I have ever seen. 
Sunday’s featured report was by PGER F. Louis Sulsberger, Chairman 
of the Elks National Foundation Board of Trustees.   To briefly 
summarize his report of the $36.9 million budget, an astounding 93 
percent goes to program spending-well above the industry standard 
of 65 percent.  ENF is the core of charitable spending throughout our 
order. Please remember ENF when planning contributions this Lodge 
year, our per-capita goal for the year remains at $4.75, with your help 
we can exceed that goal again. 
The sessions Monday through Wednesday included reports from 
every phase of Elkdom; highlights were for the first time in 39 years 
we celebrate a National Gain in Membership, the work of our Grand 
Lodge Membership and Marketing Department to embrace its 
motto, Grow by Change, Not by Chance.  The convention, of course, 
featured the nomination, election, and installation of California’s 
own Robert L. Duitsman as Grand Exalted Ruler, for 2019-2020, his 
theme Honoring the Past-Embracing the Future.  Running out of 
room here, still working on a method to present a summary of the 
entire convention to report to the Lodge floor and post on the 
bulletin board, stay tuned. 
Our official visit from our own Yvonne Edwards CHEA Vice President 
for the Northeast District was held July 11th.  The event was well 
presented, well attended, and many thanks to all who contributed to 
this success. 
Coming up in August the Lodges Northeast District will be 
welcoming CHEA President Tim Jaeger, and First Lady Sandy August 
16-17, our Lodge will be honored to host dinner Saturday evening. 
 
Finally, please share our good work with others “Ask a friend or 
family member” to become an ELK to join us in the important work 
and social activities we all enjoy. 
 
Questions or comments call 530-906-4765 or email 
Harlan@hemoore.com  See you at the Lodge! 
 
Fraternally, 
Harlan 
 

  
The Dave McGuire Wall 

 
 
 
   Recently the Auburn  
   Building Corporation  
   Inc. had the task to  
   repair the South  
   boundary retaining wall. 
The old wall and existing chain link fence were 
run down and getting to be a hazard. During the 
planning to upgrade the wall and fence the issue 
of financing of the project was a big question. 
Several of our members donated the time on a 
free day and cleaned all the brush and old 
fencing. The site was ready for the construction. 
Finally, after all the designs and bids were in, 
our good friend and longtime member,  Dave 
McGuire, stepped up to the plate and made a 
donation to the project that covered all 
expenses. The ABHC cannot thank Dave enough. 
This plaque says it all. So just “THANKS.”   
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Every Tuesday 

Lunch Social & Taco Tuesday 
 

Every Wednesday 
Elks Lunch 11:00 am to 2:30 pm 

 
Friday August 2, 2019 

Birthday Dinner 
Turkey Pot Pie & Meatloaf 
Mashed Potatoes n Gravy 

Seasonal Vegetables 
Salad Bar, Hot rolls, Dessert 

 
Thursday August 8, 2019 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
Sunday August 11, 2019 

Elks Pancake Breakfast 9am to 11:30am 
Egg cooked to order by Jimmy 

French Toast, Bacon, Sausage and Ham 
Biscuits & gravy 

Hash Browns 
 

Saturday August 17, 2019 
State President Visit Dinner 

Prime Rib or Salmon 
Strawberry Shortcake 

 
Thursday August 22, 2019 

Meeting Night 
Chef’s Choice 

 
August 23, 2019 

Cook Your Own Steak 
Featuring Steaks, Ribs, Chicken & Burgers 

With a Salad & Potato Bar 
5 to 7 pm 

 
August 31, 2019 
All You Can eat 

Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner 
5 to 7 pm 

 

  MONTHLY BIRTHDAY DINNER 

Thank you for the great turn out for the July Birthday Dinner, all 
had a great time. Don't forget to purchase your tickets for the 
AUGUST Birthday Dinner to be held on Friday, August 2. The 
SIERRANADERS will provide entertainment. Come on down for 
another fun evening, get out your beach attire and prepare for a 
"livin' is easy" night. 
  
49'rs, Raiders, Colts, Broncos....yes, it is that time again, time for 
FOOTBALL FEVER. Get out those team shirts and show your 
support at the SEPTEMBER Birthday Dinner. Chef Scott will be 
preparing Beef Stroganoff, Braised Chicken, Parsley Potatoes for a 
great evening meal. Tickets for the September Birthday Dinner will 
go on sale Taco Tuesday, August 6, 2019. 
  
If you are a member with a birthday in September, you will receive 
an invitation which includes a free dinner voucher and a free drink 
ticket. The DINNER VOUCHER IS NOT VALID UNTIL IT IS 
EXCHANGED FOR A SEATING TICKET before THE NIGHT OF THE 
SCHEDULED DINNER. To be guaranteed a seat, you need to have 
an assigned seating ticket. The Birthday invitations are sent to 
members during the first ten days of the previous month, giving 
plenty of time to make the exchange. 
  
Looking forward to seeing you at the Birthday Dinners 

  

Bob Espinosa 

Birthday Dinner Chairman 

e-mail: melespin32@gmail.com 

cell:  916-698-2436 
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Butcher Block 
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LODGE BYLAWS 

Auburn Lodge Bylaws are available on line at 

http://www.elks.org/lodges/bylaws.cfm?lodgeNumber=1691 

A user name and password are required, and access through this link 

is restricted to Lodge members only.  Members who don't yet have a 

password may register by giving their membership number and name 

to Grand Lodge online 

at:    http://www.elks.org/members/registration.cfm 

 

     
 

 

The following have submitted applications for membership in 
Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
The following have submitted applications for membership in 
Auburn Elks Lodge No. 1691.  
 
Chuck Cooper proposes Julie D. Pollock Cooper; and Sam Frazier 
proposes Sheryl Petersen.      
 
 

 
  From the Secretary  
 
 
The Lodge just had the official visit of the 
Northeast District State Vice-President of 
the California-Hawaii Elks Association 
(CHEA) Yvonne Edwards of Auburn Elks 

Lodge No. 1691 who is representing state president Tim Jaeger of 
the CHEA.  Yvonne went over the goals that the President of the 
CHEA Tim Jaeger of Napa Elks Lodge No. 832 has set for this year. 
 
Our Lodge does a lot of charitable giving for youth scholarships 
and youth activities, special school programs, handicapped 
programs, Veterans Service events and programs, Blood Banks, 
Drug awareness programs, just to name a few.  I need your help 
after a function is over in filling out a report form right away so I 
can enter it into CLEMS2 WEB and send to the State Secretary and 
Grand Secretary for their report.  Remember to report total 
mileage to and from functions and total hours spent planning for, 
working on and attending the event.                                                                                                                                                 
 
Dues are due, remember if your dues are not paid, you cannot 
participate in any function of the Lodge. 
 
If you have a change of address or need to order a name badge, 
we have order forms in the office or at the bar.  Please remember 
to print legibly so that the correct information gets to the 
Secretary and if you lose your key card or badge there is a $10 
charge to replace it.  
 
As always, if you want to reach me, please email 
rfoles@sbcglobal.net or phone 916.798.6591. 
 
Bob Oles 
Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary                                

                
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Auburn Elks Lodge Bulletin is published monthly by 

Auburn Lodge #1691 

B.P.O.E. Elks 

195 Pine St. 

Auburn CA  95603 

530-888-7111 

www.auburnelks.org 

auburnelks@gmail.com 

Regular Lodge Meetings 

2nd & 4th Thursday – 7:30 p.m. 

Pre-Lodge Dinner – 6:30 p.m. 

Business Hours 

Tuesday thru Friday 

9 a.m. to 6 p.m 

Bar hours: 11 a.m until 8 p.m. 

Closed Monday 

Bulletin Deadline 

15th of the preceding month 

 

Bulletin Editor, Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

Tomdiana87@yahoo.com 

 

Assistant Editor, Linda Simmons 

genfreak@pacbell.net 

 

Advertising: Tom Hart 

530-367-3577 

 

Auburn Lodge 

#1691 B.P.O.E. 

 

New Officers for 2019 
                  

 Exalted Ruler: Harlan Moore 
 Leading Knight:  Bill Chelonis 
 Loyal Knight: Linda Lee Talso 
 Lecturing Knight: Bill Costa  
 Secretary: Bob Oles 
 Treasurer: John Madeiros 
 Tiler: Michael Bielski 
 Inner Guard is open 
 Chaplain: Manny Martinez 
 Esquire: Jim Boston 
 Trustees:  Sharon Bettencourt, Royce 
 Birks, Wayne Helley, Kathy Madeiros, 
 and Samuel Frazier, III.     
 Alternate Representative to Grand 
 Lodge: David Provan 
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CRYING CORNER 
 
It pays to attend Lodge.  Lodge meetings are held on the 
2nd and 4th Thursday of the month except for November 
and December 2nd Thursday only.  Dinner is at 6:30 p.m. 
and the meeting starts at 7:30 p.m. 
 
At the Lodge meeting on June 27, 2019, $97 major jackpot 
was won by #001198 Bob Oles and at the meeting of July 
11, 2019, $7 was lost due to his absence by #003125 
Donald L. Ladd.  It pays to attend Lodge. 
 

 
   Bill Costa, Lecturing Knight 

 
 
 

  Lodge of Sorrow 

   James Richard "Barney" Gruber  
Barney was born on October13, 1924 in Townsend, 
Montana.  He passed away June 29, 2019.  Barney was 
initiated on January 10, 1970 into the B.P.O.E. ELKS by 
Tracy Elks Lodge #2031 and affiliated to Auburn Elks Lodge 
#1691 on January 8, 1976. He served as Trustee from 1993 
to 1998.  He was elected to Life Membership on May 15, 
2003 and was the 2006-2007 Elk of the year.  Barney 
joined the US Marine Corps in early 1944 and was an Iwo 
Jima survivor. 
 
 
Mary Jane Smith 
Mary was born December 19, 1936 and passed away June 
26, 2019.  She was initiated into the B.P.O.E. Elks on June 
13, 2019, by Auburn Elks Lodge #1691. 
 
Ralph H Sutton 
Ralph was born March 10, 1932 in Rockwood Michigan.  
He passed away on June 9, 2019.  Ralph was initiated on 
January 1, 1960 into the B.P.O.E. Elks by Oxnard Elks Lodge 
#1443 and affiliated to Auburn Elks Lodge #1691 on June 
10, 2004. He received his 60-year pin last March on Old 
Timers night 
 

  Sickness and Distress 

 
Larry Yungblut (PER) is still recovering from complications 
related to a broken femur.  I sent him a potted plant. 
 
Kermit Jorgensen had a stroke and thankfully it was caught in 
time.  He is expected to recover. 
 
Tom Eastman is having hernia surgery. 
 
George Apostolops (Pappy) is scheduled for cancer treatment 
and  is in the hospital with complications. 
 
Sherry Rodriquez, wife of Ed Rodriquez, fell and broke her 
wrist.  She is sporting an emerald green cast. 
 
If anyone has any sickness and distress, contact me. I am 
usually at the Lodge on Tuesday and Wednesday.  e-mail: 
costab78@wv6j.org 
 
Bill Costa 
Lecturing Knight 
 
 

                                                                            

 

   
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

Lodge Cleanup Reminder 
 
Please remember Lodge Cleanup the 1st Wednesday each 
month at 9:00 am. The next one is on August 7th. 
 
In July we did some general cleanup inside & outside.  We 
vacuumed carpets, cleaned ceiling fans, cleaned doors and 
windows inside and out, cleaned and dusted bar area, 
cleaned lobby, cleaned meeting room downstairs, cleaned 
shuffleboard room, cleaned kitchen, cleaned coffee area, 
cleaned popcorn machine, margarita machine, nacho 
machine, dusted blinds, cleaned trash cans, cleaned 
around dumpster,  front door and much, much more. 
 
The Lodge would like to thank the members that worked in 
July:  PER Dick Robart, PER Bob Espinosa, Per/Inner Guard 
Jack Meylink, Mike Van Hook, Ed Rodriguez, Tom Eastman, 
Henry Tukloff, Ray Simoneau, Gary Cox,  Jim Harris, Elaine 
Jenanyan, Jesse Thompson, Tad Berkebile, Diane Parker, 
Harold McCoy, Brenda McCoy, Richard Huntley, Peter Rau, 
Remy Giannini, Cedric O’Hern, Rex Gouldthread, Mike 
Cosby, Gary Dusky, JoAnn Dusky and Richard Fuller.  There 
are some names I could not make out so if I  misspelled 
yours let me know. 
 
Turnout was good, but we can always use a few more.  
Please come out and give us a hand next time. 
 
Dick Robart Lodge Cleanup Chair 
530-889-1779h 530-906-1945c 

lib.dick.robart@gmail.com 

 

Looking for Greeters 

I am looking for volunteers to be greeters for August and the 

rest of the year.  I am usually at the Lodge on Tuesday and 

Wednesday.   

Bill Costa 

Lecturing Knight 

e-mail: costab78@wv6j.org 
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 From the Station of the Leading Knight – Bill Chelonis 
 
   

   As we mentioned in previous issues Calif Hawaii 
  Elks Major Project, Inc (CHEMPI) made almost $4 
  million at the State Convention in Fresno. You  
  can help raise money to the Major Project each  
  time to order things from Amazon. Go to: 
smile.amazon.com  and the first time you use this you need to 
type in:   Calif Hawaii Elks Major Project for the charity. Then 
each time you log into smile.amazon.com to order things, a small 
percentage goes to the CHEMPI. Please take advantage of this 
wonderful way to help raise money.  
 
You can always donate money directly to CHEMPI (52 Club for 
$52 or Century Club for $100). Their office is at: 5450 E. Lamona 
Ave, Fresno, Ca.  93727-2224 
 
Keep those purple pigs growing with money in them as well. 
 
The Birthday Dinner in July was a sellout. We had a great time, 
and a western band performed to provide entertainment. 
August we will have entertainment as well and hope all will 
enjoy the Sierranaders barbershop chorus. 
 
Of course, our CHEA State President Tim Jaeger and his first lady 
Sandy will be at our lodge for dinner August 17th. I hope many of 
you will attend this visit. 
 
Bill Chelonis PDDGER 
Leading Knight 
530-570-8896 
b.chelonis@att.net 
 

 
 

   
 
    
    
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        Lodge Manager  

 
I want to thank everyone for their continued support for our new employee Moe who came back working in the kitchen.  Also, I 
want to thank the new volunteers that have signed up for a Taco team. It is greatly appreciated, and we still can use some more.  
If you have not been receiving my daily emails and would like one, please email me at auburnelks@gmail.com and I will add you 
to my list. 
 
Also, we have sold out our last 2 Birthday Dinners, and we had to turn away people who waited too long or expected to walk in.  
Please if you have a birthday coupon get your seat reserved early. 
 
Now for the business part, in August we will start with the Birthday Dinner on August 2nd serving Turkey Pot Pie and Meatloaf 
followed by the All You Can Eat Pancake Breakfast with French Toast on Sunday, August 11th.  The President’s Visit is on August 
17th, and we will be serving your choice of Prime Rib or Salmon.  Next, we have our Cook Your Own Steak Dinner on Friday, August 
23rd.   We will be ending the month with our All You Can Eat Pizza and Spaghetti Dinner Friday, August 30th.   
 
Remember every Tuesday is Taco Tuesday and every Wednesday we have the Elks Lunch Menu with Scotts Blue Plate Specials. 
 
Bob DiMiceli 
Lodge Manager 
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                            Veterans Corner 
 
 
 
 
Am I hot under the collar or is the temperature 
outside this month at a cooking level?  I suspect 
that it is just the dog days of summer sizzling us.  At 
the same time, the kids are heading back to school 
before the middle of this month, so watch out for 
some reckless bicycle riding and jaywalking.  Often 
these kids are not aware of their surroundings, but 
you are. 
 
Did you know that there is one day when the 
California State Fair at Cal Expo in Sacramento is 
free to all Veterans?  This year it was Thursday, July 
18.  Just make a note to check the events calendar 
next year for the State Fair, and it will show the 
date Veterans get in free.  Sorry, I did not know 
about this opportunity in time for last month’s 
article.  
 
George (Pappy) Apostolos, a Veteran, did the 
cooking for us this past spring at the Reno VA 
hospital.  As a long-time restaurant owner here in 
Auburn he knows how to cook.  He cooked the 
hamburgers perfectly with no negative comments 
from the culinary staff. With that said, George is 
currently in the hospital dealing with some serious 
health issues.  Hopefully,  he'll be coming home by 
the first or second week of August.  Keep him in 
your prayers. 
 
As you enjoy ending your summer activities, please 
keep our military personnel in your hearts and 
prayers.  It may be hot here, but I can assure you 
that it is much hotter where they are in the Middle 
East serving in harm's way.  We can lighten their 
load a bit by donating to Elaine Jenanyan's "Treats 
for Troops" program.  She sends packages to our 
military filled with goodies they like from home.  
These are items they cannot get over there.  Please 
donate cash or product, and I guarantee that our 
troops will be appreciative.  We live in a country 
where we have religious freedoms that are not 
taken lightly.  There are other countries where God 
is not allowed.  With that, walk with God asking him 
for guidance from above as we travel through our 
daily lives.   
 
I'll see ya'll next month  God Bless. 
 
Rudy Pelzman 
Chairman 
Veterans Service Committee 
E-mail:  laketahoe@att.net 
Home:   (916) 771-0294 
Cell:      (915) 316-1530 

 

 
 
 
 
● Long Term Care ● EA+ (Travel Emergency) ● Vision 
● Dental   ● Identity Theft ● Hearing   ● Pet Insurance 
● Medicare Supplement  ● Medicare Advantage 

 
Ernest J. Strobel, President (530) 887-0102 

CA License – 0568200 

    
 
 

   
                    

 
 
 

 
 
  

     AUGUST BIRTHDAYS 

01 Davis, Darrell 
01 de Knoop, Richard A 
02 Conci, Jacqueline Anne 
02 Gould, Stanley A 
02 Kubik, Thomas D 
03 Cole, Robert L 
03 Gosch, Gordon R 
03 La Plante, William J 
04 Bradford, Natalie 
05 Ziegler, John Floyd 
06 Ivovic, Petar 
07 Lewis, Sharon 
08 Elder, Jerry W 
09 McPeak, Bill J 
10 Arnold, Raymond 
10 Jacobsen, Rodney 
10 Tooker, David B 
11 Schindler, Paul 
12 Christensen, Dave 
12 Connolly, Catherine 
12 Piccolo, Frank 
12 Richiger, Kate 
15 Sanchez Sr, Edward R 
16 Braunstein, Jerrold 

ADVERTISING RATES: 

MEMBERS: $80.00 per year 

Non Members: $200.00 per year 

12 issues to 850 members monthly 

*Business Card size advertisement 

*Website Exposure 

Call Tom Hart for Advertising 530-367-3577 
 

17 Abbott, Fred 
17 Borg, Robert G 
17 Maneggie, James A 
18 Spindler, Robert Allan 
19 Fuller, Richard B 
19 Miller, Rolin E 
19 Turri, Bonnie M 
20 Hupp, Dewitt 
21 Barber, Michael E 
21 Jarnagin, Ron 'Fuzzy' 
21 Patino, Arthur R 
21 Rau, Peter G 
22 Ferro, Janet E 
22 Pratt, John A 
23 Chaix, Dave 
25 Hicks, Randall 
25 Landry, David J 
25 McDaniel, Paul T 
25 Moore, Harlan 
26 Amick, John W 
27 Benzie, Harry F 
27 Craig, Gary D 
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Elk of the Month -  Anna B Anderson PER 

 
The August Elk of The Month is long-time Elk and first-

time recipient Anna B Anderson.  Anna, like all our PER’s, 

contributes in many ways, and one really stands out.  

At every event that features a raffle, Anna brings one 

sometimes two, themed based baskets loaded with 

clever desirable items, always popular, profitable, and 

a pleasure to win!  If you are lucky enough to win a 

basket by Anna, please thank her, if you’re not the 

winner please thank her anyway. 
 

Remembering Barney 
 
James Richard “Barney” Gruber passed away on June 
29, 2019.  He was an Elk for 50 years and served 
Auburn Lodge as a Trustee and was the Elk of the 
Year in 2006-07.  But that says little about the man 
who was my friend, both in and outside Elks. 
 
He and Lois were active in many of the Lodge 
functions.  They were members of the RV Club before 
there was one and enjoyed camping from Dillon 
Beach to Woodchuck Flat and for many years were 
wagon masters for the Paradise campout in early 
March of each year.  They also chaired the annual 
luau where the patio was transformed to the 
Hawaiian Islands complete with mai tai bar and 
South Pacific dancers and for many years the Gruber 
Ranch was the site of the Elks’ Family Picnic.  They 
most recently chaired the last Friday of the month 
Pizza/Spaghetti night with the assistance of daughter 
Connie and son-in-law Jim Jordan. 
 
Barney was a crane operator who worked both on 
the Auburn Dam Site and Sugar Pine Dam where he 
had me hanging in the air and underground at the 
Sugar Pine Dam Site. We belonged to Sirs #37 and 
the Rooster Tails Fishing Club.  He was my fishing 
buddy, and the last few times we went, I had to wake 
him to tell him he had a fish.  I think I was the last 
person to take him fishing.   The last time I saw 
Barney, he, Lois and Connie were having lunch at the 
Lodge the Wednesday before the upcoming Rooster 
Tails meeting on June 21.  He asked me to save a seat 
for him, but he wasn’t able to be at that meeting.   
 
Bob Oles, PDDGER, Secretary                                
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Pool Tournament Results for June 
 
June 6th  
1st KJ/Ron Ruskaff  
2nd Mike Cosby/Chuck Cooper  
3rd Bill Nordstrom/Bill McPeak  
Attendees: 
Don Council/Rex Gouldthread  
Rick DeKnoop/Jack Meylink  
 
June 12th 
1st Al Hewitt/Rick DeKnoop  
2nd Jack Meylink/Ron Ruskaff  
3rd Chuck Cooper/Don Council  
Attendees: 
Wayne Helley/Bill Costa  
Roger Imsdahl/Rex Gouldthread  
Manny Martinez/Roy Fegard  
Bill McPeak/Ron Ruskaff  
 
June 19th 
1st Al Hewitt/Mike Cosby  
2nd Rex Gouldthread/Chuck Cooper  
3rd Roger Imsdahl/Rick DeKnoop  
Attendees: 
Bill Costa/Ron Ruskaff  
Bill McPeak/Don Council  
John Tyson/Bill Nordstrom  
 
June 26th 
1st Al Hewitt/Bill Nordstrom  
2nd Rex Gouldthread/Chuck Cooper  
3rd Dave McGuire/Bill Costa  
Attendees: 
Ron Ruskaff/Roger Imsdahl  
Rick DeKnoop/Bill Mc Peak  
KJ/Mike Cosby  
 
 

            Shuffleboard 
           SHUFFLEBOARD RESULTS FOR JUNE         
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

June 5th 
1st  Kris Cosby/Kris Whitty 
2nd Glenda Cooper/Jan Quarry 
3rd  Barbara Hewitt/Maureen Borg 
 
June 12th 
1st  Glenda Cooper/Jacquie/Conci 
2nd Ann Council/Linda Zuccato 
3rd Sandy Halladay/Kris Whitty 
 
June 19th 
1st  Ellen Whitty 
2nd Barbara Hewitt 
3rd Glenda Cooper 
 
June 26th 
1st Glenda Cooper/Jan Quarry 
2nd Connie Burns/Jacquie Conci 
3rd Ellen Whitty/Maureen Borg 
 

This is just a reminder to pick 
up your order forms from the 

Lodge either at the bar or in the 
lobby.  No need to wait until 
the last minute (November 

2019 is the deadline for 
ordering this year's wreaths.) 

 
Our goal for 2019 is to lay a 
wreath for all Veterans who 

have gone before us.  You can 
help make this happen! 

 
Thank you for your continued 

support of this program.  I hope 
to hear from you very soon.  

Have a wonderful summer. Stay 
well and safe. 

Paula Celick, Location 
Coordinator – Auburn Wreaths 

Across America  
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